Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia Instructs Officers
to Investigate the Facts of Shelling of the Territory of Belgorod Oblast
by Ukraine

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia has instructed investigators to record and
investigate the facts of shelling of settlements in Belgorod Oblast from the territory of Ukraine.

Reportedly, on April 14, 2022, several communities in Belgorod Oblast were shelled from the
territory of Ukraine. The shelling damaged residential buildings in one of the settlements, injured

one man. The IC head has instructed investigators to identify all persons involved in the shelling in
order to prosecute them.
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